
 

Update: Hay grade dispute  
 

Members are aware that the Hay grade dispute has been in process for quite some time. Members 

were recently informed that the PSA succeeded in appointing an arbitrator to conclude the arbitration 

process. One of the steps to conclude prior to the arbitration can start is to conclude a pre-arbitration.  

 

Parties agreed to this process and one of the dates identified to resume the pre-arbitration was 30 

October 2020. Unfortunately, not all parties were available on 30 October 2020. The PSA has already 

instructed its legal representative to expedite consultations with all parties to obtain a new date for the 

pre-arbitration to resume.Members will be informed of the new date for the pre-arbitration once parties 

agreed on such a date.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-

19 a safe and speedy recovery. 
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